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November 15, 2017 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday, November 19th  

Both AM Services 

 

Special Guest Speaker 
David Butler will be our special guest speaker on Sunday, 

November 19th.  David was the former Pastor at Sevier 

Heights Baptist Church in Knoxville, TN and was 

founding Pastor at Springdale Church in Louisville, KY.  

David is currently serving in Boston, MA as a “Send City” 

catalyst with the North American Mission Board. 

Christmas Poinsettia Order Form 

The cost is $5.00 per poinsettia and includes a foil cover.  

Please COMPLETE the form LEGIBLY so that we can 

print your information correctly in the bulletin. 
 
 

Please circle  “HONOR” of or  “MEMORY” of 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

In HONOR of or In MEMORY of ___________________ 
 

Given By:  _______________________________________ 
 

 
 

TOTAL POINSETTIAS ORDERED _______________ 
 

 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED__________________  
 

 

 

DEADLINE TO ORDER IS SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 26th 
 

    



Congratulations 
Brad and Rhnea Reagan welcome the arrival of Elisha 

Dallas.  He weighed 6 lbs and 9 ozs and was 21 inches long. 
Lo, children are a heritage of the Lord; and the fruit of the womb is 

His reward.  Ps. 127:3 

Welcome New Member 

Mychal Hembree by Statement 

 

Homebound Member of the Week    

19-25  Reba Wilson 

 

Lottie Moon Christmas Mailbox 
The Lottie Moon Christmas Mailbox will open for 

business on Sunday, November 26th. The cost per card is 

40¢, and all money collected will go toward our Lottie 

Moon Christmas offering.  The last day you can drop off 

cards will be Wednesday, December 17th.  This will ensure 

that we are able to deliver all cards to Sunday School 

classes by December 24th.  Thank you for your continued 

support to missions.   

Please make sure you only send cards to active church 

members.  Shut-ins, folks no longer at PGBC, and family 

members of church members may not receive cards placed 

in the mail box.  

 

Church Sign 
If you would be interested in putting the message on the 

church sign, for the months of April, August, and 

December, please contact the church office at 977-1526. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Nov. 19th 7:00 PM 

Church Office Closed Thur. Nov. 23rd  

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Nov. 26th 4:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Dec. 2nd 8:00 AM 

WMU Meeting Wed. Dec. 6th 6:30 PM 

Chilhowee Baptist Center 

Christmas Celebration Food Boxes 
November 5th – November 28th 

Last year was the first year the Baptist Center handed out 

food boxes for families to prepare a holiday meal instead 

of toys.  Due to the overwhelming response they were able 

to give out more boxes than expected!  This year Pleasant 

Grove WMU will be collecting food to fill 15 boxes.  All 

extra food will be delivered to the Baptist Center to fill 

extra boxes.  This year the Baptist Center has revised the 

food list.  They are able to purchase some items at a lower 

cost so they ask if we can fill the other items. The Baptist 

Center will also be collecting baby items, as well as items 

for children to fill a drawstring bag with snacks and a few 

school supplies.  ALL lists will be available in the Sunday 

School classes and the table in the hallway beside the 

Sunday School office.   

 

Preschool Christmas Party 
The preschool Christmas party will be held on Saturday, 

Dec. 2nd, 10-11:30 AM in the Fellowship Hall.  This is open 

to children birth through Kindergarten, their parents, and 

grandparents.  If you need child care for older siblings, 

please contact Elizabeth at 865-271-8853. 

 

TRUSTEE NEWS 

The trustees have winterized the bathroom and kitchen at 

the pavilion. It will be closed till spring. 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, November 19th  

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

 

Robert Galyon & Randy 

Headrick 

2nd Service Edward Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the “Response” 

card from your bulletin if you would be willing to 

volunteer. 
 


